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. Commonwealth Edison ( n-
ATTN: Mr.'Cordell-Reeu C)

#Vice President m
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated June 19, 1981, informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your attention
in Inspection Report No. 50-254/81-07; 50-265/81-07; 50-373/81-06 forwarded
by our letter dated May 26, 1981. We note'that you;have had Revision-18'
to the Commonwealth Edison Company Topical Report No. CE-1-A approved on-
July 17, 1981. This revision clarified the procurement of replacement partsn
from original manufacturers where originally no specific quality assurance-
program requirements had been identified because of procurement prior to the
effective date of Appendix B to-10 CFR 50. We will examine these matters
during a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

'

At
'' C. E. Noreliu , Director

Division of Engineering and
Technical Inspection

> cc: Louis 0. De1 George, Director
,

'

of Nuc. Lic.
N. Kalivianakis, Plant Supt.
L. J. Burke, Site Const. Supt.
T. E. Quaka, QA Supervisor
R. H. Holyoak, Station Supt.
B. B. Stephenson, Project Mgr.

cc w/ltr dtd 6/19/81:
-DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspectors, RIII
Mary Jo Murray, Office of

Assistant Attorney General
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